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H.P. Forest Department.

Dated Kullu, the/ 9 June, 2022/
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From: - Divisional Fcrest Officer,
Wild Life Division, Kullu.
To: - M/S Tek Singh House No. 123
Ward No.4, Raghunathpur Kullu
Distt. Kullu H.P.
Subject: - Regarding No Objection Certificate (NOC) for construction of Choj-1 !
SHEP (0.50 MW) on Gohar Nalah/ Parvati River in District Kullu.
Sir,

Kindly refer to your office letter No. CSHEP/ Choj-1/FCA/DF0/2022-23/-013

dated 02/06/2022, on the subject cited above.
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In this connection, as per the field report of RO Wildlife Kullu, the proposed

site for the construction of Choj-1 SHEP (0.50 MW) on Gohar Nalal/ Parvati River in distt. .
Kullu, HP does not fall within the boundary of Kanawar Wild Life Sanctuary as well as its

proposed Eco-Sensitive Zone. The exact aerial distance

Sanctuary & its proposed Eco-Sensitive Zone is as under:-

from nearest Kanawar Wild Life °

mame of nearest Wild Life | Distance from the | Distance from the

Sanctuary Boundary of Sanctuary. Boundary of proposed
_ Eco-Sensitive Zone |
Kanawar, Wild Life 10.5 Km 7.8 Km |
| Sanctuary |

This is for favour of information please.
Yours faithfully,
Divisional

Wild Life DiviSion Kullu




